
From: Stephen
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: State of Colorado 2-36 Form 2A Document # 2237332, Ramsey Property Management
Date: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 8:36:36 AM

Arthur: Future date for construction will be in September 12, 2012. Mud will be disposed of on-site.  I
hope to get the water samples from the 2 closest water wells this week and get them to the lab. I just
got on line and checked the status of application. Is approval still slated for October 7, 2012?
 

From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 9:25 AM
To: SENICHOLS@RAMSEYLLC.COM
Subject: State of Colorado 2-36 Form 2A Document # 2237332, Ramsey Property Management
 
Stephen,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#2237332) for the Ramsey Property Management State of
Colorado 2-36, located in the NESE Sec 36 T34S R43W Baca County, Colorado. The COGCC requests
the following changes to the information provided and acknowledgement of conditions of approval
prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
Construction
 
The date to commence construction is in the pas (7/15/2012). Please provide a date in the future
to commence construction.
 
Please describe the method of mud disposal that will be used on the location.  Is the mud going to
be disposed of on or off site?
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
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